
Hello,  

 

There is a new Ohio National Guard website that will be used to apply for the ONGSP. 

The following is information regarding the new website and the new application procedure. 

Before applying for the scholarship, you must create an account. This account will go under 

review. This review may take some time so please create an account in advance. Instructions to 

create an account are given at the end. There is no longer a deadline for the scholarship. You 

may now apply until the deadline to drop/add classes without penalty. Your unit will still need to 

approve your ONGSP, so please apply in advance to prevent any issues. With the new system, 

you can apply for multiple semesters at once. You will be emailed 30 days prior to the start of 

the semester to confirm the application. You will be asked numerous questions to determine if 

you qualify for FTA and you will be provided with a link for FTA. In addition, you will be able 

to see your application status and when the payment has been submitted.  

 

In order to start creating an account please follow the following steps.  

 

Step 1:  

 



 

Step 2:  

 

Step 3: 

 

  



Step 4: You will Receive an email with an activation code.  

 

Step 5: Verify your account.  

 



Step 6: 

 

 

Step 7: Answer Questions.  

 



 

If you are using 1606 (no active duty time) then you must click where the green box is currently 

checked. If you are not using 1606 then you are most likely eligible and use click one of the three 

boxes above the “or”. 

 

Step 8: School information  

 

 

 



Step 7: You can apply for multiple semesters at once, but don’t have to.  

 

 

Step 8: Review. You can see the status of your application on this page.  

 


